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May 21, 2020  

 

 

RE: REMINDER – DFS CYBERSECURITY REGULATION CERTIFICATIONS OF 

COMPLIANCE DUE JUNE 1
ST

 
 

 

 

All New York-licensed insurance brokers, including both resident and 

nonresident excess line brokers, are required to submit a Certification of 

Compliance to the Department of Financial Services no later than June 1, 2020 

attesting to their compliance with the DFS’s cybersecurity regulation for the 

2019 calendar year. This includes brokers that have filed limited exemptions 

with the DFS. However, individuals who have filed an exemption under Section 

500.19(b) of the regulation are not required to file a Certification of 

Compliance. All filings must be made via the DFS cybersecurity portal as per 

the DFS’s instructions. 
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